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Good afternoon,

We're looking forward to seeing our grandparents on campus very soon, even
though it's an adjusted plan. If you haven't sent grandparent email addresses
yet, please send them to Mrs. Lageman.

Parent teacher conferences are Monday, October 25, from 1 PM - 6 PM. If you
haven't yet signed up for a time, please talk to your child(ren)'s homeroom
teacher to do so.

Aftercare will be available during conferences. Sign up via the link below. There
will be an additional charge for Monday's aftercare because pizza will be
provided.

After last weekend, we were back to a week of minimal Covid activity. This past
Wednesday there was a principals' meeting at the Diocese where one of the
main topics was of course Covid. The Department of Education at the Diocese
continues to collect data and review protocols to share with the Diocesan Covid
team. I'm not sure when or if any adjustments will be made, but I will share
updated information as soon as I have it.

Remember to use the link below to sign up for Monday's aftercare.

St. Henry, pray for us! And say an extra prayer for those participating in the
golf outing tomorrow that their swings produce long, straight shots that always
land in the fairway.

Have a great weekend.

Parent Teacher Conference October 25 Aftercare Sign Up Link

New this Week

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/1ba6e03a-9b1f-4106-a585-929a3b047e8b.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:clageman@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4ba9a92fa2fdc16-october1
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/7d1896d0-66f2-44fa-8d1e-aa4f8e9cf85e.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/55b31c62-cf19-4133-b158-476c8276049c.pdf?rdr=true


Substitute Teachers Needed
We are always looking for substitute teachers; if you or someone you know
would be interested and are VIRTUS trained and compliant, please let the office
know or email Cindy Lageman. Thank you!

Kroger Community Rewards: We recently received $1,251.36 from Kroger
thanks to our families and friends for selecting St. Henry as your community
rewards recipient!

Is your Kroger Plus card linked to St. Henry Catholic School? To link your card,
follow the link below; our school code is TL347. You will still earn fuel points
even when you link your card.

​Thank you for supporting your Crusaders!

Kroger Community Rewards Sign
Up

Fall Picture Make Up Day
Wednesday, October 27

Picture make up day and for our preschool
students not in session on the first picture
day will be on Wednesday, October 27. Pay
online at www.strawbridge.net. Click "order
pictures" and then our code: FM377384. If
you have questions, call the school office,
859-342-2551.

The order form can also be accessed here.

Undefeated!

Congratulations to our eighth grade volleyball team for finishing the season undefeated! The
team will compete in the league tournament next. Good luck, Crusaders!

mailto:clageman@sthenrynky.com
https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/fall-retake-pictures-10-27-2021-109/access
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/a2b1bc82-4e3a-47d3-9efc-37e4f102f6d0.pdf?rdr=true


PTO News



Weekly Update: The friends of our library and music programs turned out last night to help
us sell about 15,000 pulltabs to 98 players. Thanks to their efforts, we were able to raise
$2,761 in revenue for our school! Thanks to Kathleen Adams, Don Adkins, Ryan Bihl, Deanna
Bills, Brooke Bills, Sandra Briede, Anna and Lee Crawford and their entire family!, Judy
Crowder, Beth Feldman, Dan Hukle, Jim Krallman, Katie Meyer, Theresa Richmond, Kat
Rowekamp, Mark Setters, Leah St John, Michael Thomas, Jeff Thomas, and Gerri Wenert.

In an effort for our weekly bingo fundraiser to run effectively,
more volunteers are needed. While the parents of our school
students continue to donate their time in the form of pull tab
sellers and other positions, parishioners and friends of St.
Henry and St. Barbara are needed to fill monthly roles. Bingo
is a large factor in offsetting the cost of tuition for our school
families and monies needed to operate the school. Please
consider committing to covering Week 1, 2, 3, 4 or more!
Coming soon: Regular volunteers will receive a limited
edition bingo t-shirt!
 

Table Workers: Bingo needs fun, friendly, smiling people who can count pull tabs and
provide correct change to our bingo players. Duties include:
 

Sell pull tabs from the table (chairs are provided and can be a seated position)
Destroy used pull tabs
Collate completed pull tab games
Provide assistance to pull tab sellers on the floor by getting pull tabs set up for them to
stack into their trays
This is a fun, low key volunteer position, time commitment: 5:30-9:30 PM

 
Paper Sales: Bingo is looking for fun, friendly, smiling people who can sell bingo papers to
our patrons! Training is provided and fairly simply to understand. Duties include:
 

Greet customers and help customers complete bingo order forms (explain the
differences between the games and the different papers)
Ring up paper order and provide totals to customers. Collect money and provide
change.
Select and provide the proper bingo papers to customers.
Answer general questions about game play.
This is a fun position where you get to meet our patrons and leave early! 5:30-7:30
PM, this position allows for some sitting. Some bending and standing is required (to
select papers for patrons). 

 
Opener: Bingo is looking for fun, friendly, smiling people who can help prepare early for
bingo and help open the doors. Duties include:

Prepare concessions including making coffee and putting hot-dogs on the roller grill.
Turn on televisions.
Prepare dauber games and sell games to patrons once doors are open.
This is a part-time position that gets you home before Jeopardy! starts, 4:00-6:30
PM.

 
Volunteer benefits include:

One night out per month and you can help St. Henry community at the same time.
Fellowship with community members.
Volunteer with a friend and it’s a night out.
Dinner and drinks are provided. 

 
If you have questions or would like additional information, please reach out to Ryan
Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com or call/text 859-760-3325.
 

Bingo volunteers are needed every week. Each week, a particular grade/special has the
opportunity to earn Bingo Bucks for their classrooms. Questions? Contact Jamie Powers at
859.814.9998 or jamielpowers00@gmail.com.

October 28: Art/PE
November 4: Tech/Counselor
November 11:1st Grade
November 18: 8th Grade
December 2: 7th Grade
December 9: 6th Grade

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


December 16: 5th Grade
December 23: 4th Grade
December 30: 3rd Grade
January 6: 2nd Grade
January 13: 1st Grade
January 20: Kindergarten
January 27: Preschool

Bingo Volunteer Sign up

Booster News
Crusader Classic is Coming Up!

Be on the lookout for Crusader Classic signup link as the tournament is fast
approaching and need volunteers. Each grade will be required to work at least
one day besides 7th & 8th grade. Tournament runs November 5-21.

Archery Registration: Deadline is TODAY!

Due to time and space constraints, we will be limited to 6th, 7th, and 8th grades
for the 2021/2022 Season.

Registration deadline: October 22, 2021
Registration Fee: $60.00

Click the button below to register.

2021/2022 St. Henry NASP Archery Registration

From Previous Weeks

Holiday Plant Sale

Important Dates
The sale begins on 10/11/2021 and ends at 11:59 PM on 10/25/2021.

Delivery day is scheduled for TBD Nov. 19-Dec. 8. Parents are responsible for pickup of all
items ordered. An email reminder will be sent approximately three days before delivery day.

Online Shopping
A unique shopping link was given to each student; please share with family and friends!

Who benefits from my purchase? Your fundraising assistance will help St. Henry Catholic
School.

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
https://forms.gle/yfMasMTGyV8NZxE88
https://forms.gle/yfMasMTGyV8NZxE88
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCuXcu3DXlUbSKErQgQBFXtYK1zfprPJlANnVOxIkoqqFPSA/viewform


Cafeteria News

Dine to Donate
Thank you to our Crusader families and friends for supporting the
Dine to Donate events throughout the school year. Since August, we
have raised $1,402 for our school!

We have two opportunities next week on Wednesday and Thursday!

VIRTUS



The October bulletin is posted and is due November 2.          As a reminder, all
volunteers that work with children in our parish and/or school must be
VIRTUS trained and up to date on bulletins. If you have questions, please
v i s i t virtus.org, email Laura Ryan, our VIRTUS Coordinator,
lryan@sthenynky.com, or call the parish office, 859-727-2035.

Community Events
St. Vincent de Paul’s 14th Annual Turkeyfoot Trot 5k
Run/Walk is in-person this year at Thomas More University on
Saturday, November 20, at 9:00 AM. We are also offering a virtual
option so that you can choose your own route! Proceeds benefit our
ministry of direct service (emergency financial assistance, food,
and basic necessities) to our neighbors in need. Pre-registration by
November 19, www.svdpnky.org . Cost is $25 for adults and $20
for children 14 years or younger. T-shirts sold separately for $15
while supply lasts. Day of registration beginning at 7:30 AM is $30
for adults and $25 for children 14 years or younger. Please make
sure to join the St. Henry Chapter or St. Barbara Chapter when
you register so that your registration will directly benefit each

parish's program. There will be a free kids’ fun run, door prizes, and food donated by
local restaurants. Not a runner or walker?  There are plenty of volunteer
opportunities available on race day. To volunteer contact Eileen Walter at
elwalter2007@gmail.com
 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES ARE STILL AVAILABLE. To sponsor, donate or
for more information, go to www.svdpnky.org or contact Lou Settle at 859-446-7727
or lou.settle@svdpnky.org.

Upcoming Events
October 22: Grandparents' Day pickup, 1:00 PM
October 23: Boosters golf outing
October 25: Parent / teacher conferences, noon dismissal
October 27: Picture make-up day
October 27: Dine to Donate: El Ocho Loco
October 28: Dine to Donate: Red Robin, 5-9:00 PM
October 29: Spirit wear day - students may also wear a Halloween shirt with uniform
bottoms
November 1: No school, All Saints Day, holy day of obligation
November 3: Get to Know Your PTO, 6:30 PM
November 5: Crusader Classic kicks off
November 9: Texas Roadhouse dine to donate
November 13 - 14: CruGiving kick off Masses at St. Henry and St. Barbara
November 15 - 19: Week of CruGiving
November 16: STREAM night
November 19: Early release day, noon dismissal
November 24 - 26: Thanksgiving break

Community Rewards
Kroger Rewards: www.krogercommunityrewards.com! This is an easy way to support our
school with your grocery purchases. Kroger sends us reward checks every quarter. Search for
St. Henry Elementary School or TL347. Signing up for Community Rewards does not interfere
with your fuel points!

Remke Rewards: Simply link your Remke rewards card to St. Henry School
a t https://www.remkes.com/about/community-programs by clicking the “Register your
Remke Rewards Card” link in the upper right hand corner. Enter your Rewards Card number
and select “ST HENRY ELEMENTARY – 2039” as the Caring Neighbors Non-Profit Organization.
St. Henry School can earn up to 2% of your purchases.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lryan@sthenrynky.com
http://www.svdpnky.org
http://www.svdpnky.org
mailto:lou.settle@svdpnky.org
http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com/
http://www.remkes.com/


Our Parishes

St. Henry St. Barbara Cristo Rey

Connect With Us
St. Henry Catholic School
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859.342.2551
Dennis Wolff

Visit Us Online

 ​  ​

https://discovermass.com/church/saint-henry-elsmere-ky/
https://www.stbarbaraky.org/
https://www.micristorey.com/
mailto:dwolff@sthenrynky.com
https://www.sthenryschool.net
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool/
https://twitter.com/sthenryschool1

